[bookmark: _GoBack]Your message:
1. I disagree with the proposal to replace the 30 mph default speed limit on
restricted roads with a 20mph limit.

2. This proposal is unacceptable: roads are there to drive on, not to play
on. There are far better ways to separate people from traffic.

3. The proposal is not needed to reduce pollution: the increasing uptake of
electric cars, buses, bikes and taxis will do that anyway.

4. Thank you for considering my response.

Privacy Preferences:
The Scottish Government will share your response internally with other
Scottish Government policy teams who may be addressing the issues you
discuss. They may wish to contact you again in the future, but we require
your permission to do so. Are you content for Scottish Government to contact
you again in relation to this consultation exercise? Yes









	
